Castletymon Library
The mobile library service continues to provide services to the public every Thursday from 2 – 4 pm outside St. Aengus Community Centre and this service is going well. In addition the mobile calls to Avonbeg Road, Bolbrook on Tuesdays from 4.00pm- 5.00pm; Keadeen Avenue, Greenhills on Wednesdays from 4.00pm – 5.00pm; and Kilnamanagh, outside school, on Wednesdays from 6.30pm- 7.00pm.
Primary Schools from the Castletymon area have been invited to partake in the annual South Dublin Libraries Quiz 2018. Qualifying heats will take place between the 2nd and 8th February with the Final on 9th February in the County Library, Tallaght. Also schools have been invited to partake in Engineer’s Week from 24th February – 2nd March with Knex workshops and sessions on 3D printing.
Spanish language classes from the library are using St. Aengus’ Community Centre to hold their classes and contact has been made with the local book club to continue to purchase items for them to facilitate their meetings. Donations of library items have been given to St. Aengus Community Centre, where people can drop in to read and/or borrow items.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The public continue to request books and other library items from other branch libraries, which are distributed through the mobile library service.
